
Ref: GTFL:SEC:2024: September 20, 2024

To,
BSE Surveillance
BSE Limited
P J Towers, Dalal Street,
Mumbai -400001, India

Company Code: 509557

Ref: USURV/ONUPV/AA/2024-2025 I 218 dated 20th Sep 2024

Subject: Increase in Volume

Dear Sir I Madam,

This has a reference to above letter, received by us through email, seeking response on a
significant increase in the volume of security of the Company across Exchanges, in the recent
past.

Please be informed that the Company keeps the stock exchanges informed about all information
and events that have a bearing on the operation I performance of the Company including price
sensitive information pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations
and Disclosure requirements), regulations, 2015 (USEBI LODR Regulations").

At present to the best of our knowledge, the Company does not possess any information I
announcement (including impending announcement), which in our opinion may have a bearing
on the price I volume behavior in the Company's scrip required to be disclosed as per the
provisions of Regulation 30 of SEBI LODR Regulations.

Further, please note that 47th Annual General Meeting of the Company was held on Thursday,
19thSeptember, 2024 at 10:30 am (1ST), through Video Conferencing I Other Audio Visual means
provided by National Securities Depository Limited. The Company has within prescribed timeline
also submitted certified true copy of the proceedings of the AGM, voting results and the
Scrutinizer's Report in compliance with the provisions of SEBI LODR Regulations.

We trust this clarifies the matter. We request you to take the above information on record.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

For Garware Technical Fibres Limited
•

~
Sunil Agarwal
Company Secretary
M. No. FCS6407
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